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10 Nov. 2017 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of November 20th – November 24th. 
 
November 20th – 24th is the Provincial Diversity and Respect Week. One of the objectives in our new 10-
year education plan is to ensure all learners value diversity and have a strong sense of belonging. One of 
the key areas we will focus on to achieve this will be to ensure all learning environments are physically, 
socially and culturally inclusive and are responsive to the diversity of learners and their families. All 
children in our school should feel safe and have the opportunity to learn in a culture of respect; 
inclusiveness is fundamental to education. Diversity makes our communities stronger, and I encourage 
the entire Lion family to start a conversation about the importance of diversity and to continue that 
conversation after Provincial Diversity and Respect Week is over. 

November 20th Report Cards will be distributed at the end of the day. Please take time to review the 
report card with your child in preparation for Parent Teacher Student Conferences. We request that you 
sign the report card envelope and complete the parent/student response form. Please complete, sign, 
and return this form in the report card envelope to the school with your child.  
 
November 21st the Loch Lomond Home & School Association will meet at 6:30 p.m. Meetings are open 
to the school community and Home & School memberships can be purchased from Home & School 
Association executive.  
 
Nov. 22nd students who have returned consent forms will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. 
The program is a very effective way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are 
required to participate in this free program.  
 
Nov. 23rd Parent Teacher Student Conferences will be held from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. A reminder that 
meeting times are scheduled directly with your child’s homeroom teacher.  
 
Nov. 24th there is no school for students. Parent Teacher Student Conferences will be held from 1:00 
p.m. – 3:00 p.m. A reminder that meeting times are scheduled directly with your child’s homeroom 
teacher.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


